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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of  ) 
Confluence Rivers Utility Operating Company, ) 
Inc., for a Certificate of Convenience and )           File No. SA-2022-0299 
Necessity and to Acquire Certain Sewer Assets )  
  

REQUEST FOR SECOND EXTENSION OF TIME 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through counsel, and for its Request for Second Extension of Time, states as follows: 

1.     On June 13, 2022, Staff requested and the next day received an extension of 

time to conduct its investigation and provide to the Commission either a recommendation 

or a report no later than August 15, 2022.   

2. At this time, Staff continues to analyze the data related to its  

Sunshine Request from the Department of Natural Resources and its online databases.  

Staff now believes additional time is needed to execute its analysis and finalize its 

recommendation.  Accordingly, Staff requests a 14-day extension to conclude and submit 

its filing on or before August 29, 2022. 

3. Staff consulted with Confluence Rivers Utility Operating Company, Inc. 

(“Confluence Rivers”) and Confluence Rivers’ has rendered its consent to Staff’s 14-day 

extension request. 

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully requests that the Commission grant a 14-day 

extension to complete and file its recommendation; and such other and further relief as 

the Commission deems just in these circumstances. 
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Respectfully Submitted, 
 

/s/ Don Cosper 
Don Cosper 
Legal Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 73231 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Mo 65102-0360  
(573) 751-4140 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Facsimile)  
don.cosper@psc.mo.gov 
 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record  
this 11th day of August, 2022. 
 

/s/ Don Cosper 

mailto:don.cosper@psc.mo.gov

